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The Need to Know 
The Newsletter of 

The Friends of the Loveland Public Library Foundation, Inc. 

www.friendsofthelovelandlibrary.org 

info@friendsofthelovelandlibrary.org 

I N S I D E  

T H I S  

E D I T I O N  

FRIENDS’ SPRING USED BOOK 
SALE 

McKee 4-H Building at “The Ranch” 
 

           HOURS: Friday, April 26th         4pm to 8pm     Members Only Preview Sale 

    (Memberships may be purchased at the door.) 

 

   Saturday, April 27th     9am to 4pm 

 

   Sunday, April 28th      11am to 3pm     $5.00 Bag Day 

 

The Friends of the Loveland Public Library Spring Used Book Sale will be held April 27-28, in 

the Thomas M. McKee 4-H Building, at “The Ranch” Larimer County Fairgrounds and Events 

Complex, Interstate 25 and Crossroads Blvd., exit 259 in Loveland. The Members Only Preview 

Sale is on Friday, April 26 from 4-8 p.m. 

 

Over 60,000 books in 60+ categories, along with music CD’s, movie DVD’s, books on CD and 

cassette tape, and other non-book items will be on sale. Prices range from 25 cents to $1.00 for 

Children’s books, $1.00 to $2.50 for Teen and Adult books. The Vintage, Treasures and        

Collectibles books will be available at separate prices. 

 

Children 12 years of age and younger attending the sale will be able to select a free book of their 

choice from the children’s section. 

 

As part of a “Going Green” effort, patrons are asked to bring their own paper, cloth, reusable 

shopping bags, and boxes. On Sunday for the $5.00 Bag Sale, prices for these containers will be 

determined according to what a standard plastic grocery bag holds. 

 

The 4-H Building has its own gravel parking lot adjacent to the building, with handicapped 

parking on the asphalt in front of the building. Patrons will be able to pull close to the building 

for loading of their purchases. Parking is free for this event. 

 

Volunteers are needed from Tuesday, April 23, through Sunday April 28. If you are able to help 

with driving a rental truck, loading and unloading boxes of books, setting up, sales days'        

responsibilities, closing, cleanup or returning equipment to The Sorting Place, please contact 

Barb Franke at 203-0904, or Nancy De Lap at 669-2325 or by email at: gbfranke@msn.com     

or go to the CONTACT tab at:  www.friendsofthelovelandlibrary.org and send an email to the 

Volunteer Coordinator. 

 

A mandatory training class is required for all cashiers on the use of our new cash registers.     

http://www.friendsofthelovelandlibrary.org/index.php/contact
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Success Brings Changes For Future Book Sales 
 
Due to the Friends’ successful fundraising in support of the Loveland Public Library, we are now required to    

collect local and state sales tax during the book sales. Tax will be charged according to the rate set by local and 

state governments; that rate is currently 6.5% on all purchases. 

 

Book dealers and organizations who have tax-exempt status, or a tax certificate for resale, must provide a copy of 

their sales tax license or proof of dealership from the state to the Friends of the Loveland Public Library  Foun-

dation, Inc. prior to checking out. Those who do not provide a copy of the document will be subject to paying 

sales tax when purchasing books. 

 

In order to make this easier for volunteers and patrons, cash registers will be purchased and programmed with 

these tax requirements. Tally volunteers will still tally all purchases as they have in the past and cashiers will enter 

that amount into the cash register to figure the tax and total due. 

 

All book sale cashiers and backup cashiers must attend a mandatory training class on operating the cash registers. 

All other book sale volunteers wanting to learn how to use the cash registers are welcome to attend. Training 

classes as will be provided as we get closer to the book sale. 

Donate Your Books To Support Our Used Book Sale! 
  

Where? THE SORTING PLACE, 1010 West 10th Street, Loveland, CO 

When? Donations accepted on Wednesdays, from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. 

 After hour donations:  please leave items in the blue book drops located on either side of   

 the front doors. (The blue recycle bins are for other items, not for donated books. Thank you!) 

  

Please return library books to the library 
  

Before donating books to The Friends of the Library, please check them one more time. Make sure you have not 

borrowed them from someone, or checked them out from one of the local libraries. Thousands of books are     

donated during the course of a week. It is difficult, sometimes impossible, to locate a book that was donated by  

accident. We appreciate your donations. They are the foundation of our fundraising, but we only want your     

donations! Thank You! 

  

We do not accept: business, computer, or textbooks older than 3 years, Reader's Digest Condensed Books,    

encyclopedias, magazines of any kind, VHS movies, or music on cassette tapes. 

Volunteer Email Addresses Necessary to Book Sale Success 
  

I am investigating an online program that will enable you to sign in to a volunteer website and select a time when 

you would like to volunteer. It is vital that I have valid email addresses of people who are willing to try this for 

this book sale. If you are currently receiving the FOL newsletter by email notification, we already have a valid 

email address. Otherwise, the email addresses listed in our membership database may not be current, or we may 

not have your email address at all. 

 

So if you are willing to try this new method for signing up for the April book sale, please let me know. I can be 

reached via our FOL web page: www.friendsofthelovelandlibrary.org/contact. Select Volunteer as the message 

category. 

  

Give it a try so we can try to streamline our volunteer sign-up for the April book sale. I hope to hear from you! 

    

   -Barbara Franke, Volunteer Coordinator 



 

 3 

SweetNight 
 
The 11th Annual SweetNight at the Library held on February 9 proved to be another enjoyable evening 

for the community. The theme was “Bringing it Back Home in Style” as the event returned to the library 

after being held the past 8 years at the Chilson Center when it outgrew the old library space. The newly 

renovated library provided a unique and 

beautiful venue to hold the annual dance 

and silent auction.  

 

The event was well attended and party-

goers had a wonderful time. Bob Harris 

and the Bringers of Swing provided great 

dance music. The food, prepared and 

served by volunteers, was beautiful and 

delicious as always. Miss Loveland   

Valentine, Madison Polansky, welcomed 

guests at the door. 

 

 

From its humble beginnings, SweetNight has blossomed into a community-wide Valentine’s gathering 

and a significant fundraiser for the Friends. The funds raised at this year’s event will be used for the  

library’s Summer Reading Program. 

 

If you have any comments about the evening or how we could improve it, or if you would like to be  

involved on next year’s committee, please contact Doug Stratton at 970-412-4614 or email him at      

dougstratton@ymail.com 
 

Friends Annual Meeting 

 
The Annual Membership Meeting was held on Jan. 21, 2013 at First United Methodist Church. The 63 

members in attendance enjoyed fellowship with each other and a delicious meal prepared by Main Street 

Catering. The purpose of the meeting was to approve the annual budget, elect new members of the 

Board and review the accomplishments of the past year.  

 

Gemmy Brown passed the gavel of the presidency after three years of dedicated leadership. Art        

Grotenhuis is also leaving the Board after 8 1/2 years as Treasurer. New members approved by the 

membership are: Jon Kindschy (Treasurer), Jennifer Blythin (continuing as Secretary) and Ina White 

(Member at Large). 

 

President Gemmy Brown honored the Board and all the volunteers whose enthusiasm and many hours of 

work have made 2012 a hugely successful year for the Friends. Vice-President Carol Morganti presented 

Brown with a bouquet of flowers in appreciation for her years of service and dedication. Marcia Lewis, 

Library Director, also thanked the Friends for their major contributions to the programs and extras they 

provide the library, all made possible by their fundraisers. (Please see the President’s Annual Report in 

this newsletter.) 

 

Carson Block, IT Specialist for the Ft. Collins Libraries, presented a lively and thought provoking pro-

gram on the impact and future of technological advances in our libraries. Hint: books and libraries are 

here to stay! 

 

Library Director Marcia Lewis, SweetNight Co-Chairperson Doug Stratton 

and Loveland Miss Valentine Madison Polansky greet SweetNight guests 
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Friends of the Loveland Public Library Foundation, Inc. 

Annual Report for 2012 
 

Mission Statement: 
It is the mission of this organization to support the Loveland Public Library’s work as the information center of 

the community, by advocating for the public support and use of the Library, by generating current and long-term  

funding and by developing volunteer involvement. 

 

Leadership: 
The following volunteers organized and directed the Friends’ efforts in 2012. We thank them all for their time and 

talent. 

 

Board of Directors: 
Gemmy Brown - President; Carol Morganti - Vice President; Jennifer Blythin - Recording Secretary;                  

Art Grotenhuis -Treasurer; Members at Large: Sandy Darby, Laura Krebill, Susan Linden, Roberta Moyer,       

Ann Marie Rozum, Doug Stratton, Andrew Short 

 

Friends of the Library Membership: Total paid memberships – 359; Honorary Memberships – 6 

 

Major Events Chairpersons: 
Robert Moyer -  Book Sales; Doug Stratton and Dale Thruman - SweetNight; Betty Hill, Edie Gause,              

Laura Krebill - Loveland Lights; Carol Morganti - Loveland Loves to Read 

 

Support Services: 
Sharon Rein -Membership Chairman; Pauline Denning - Newsletter Editor; Barbara Franke - Friends Volunteer  

Coordinator; Brenda Glover -Volunteer Records; David Blythin - Photographer; Marny Richter - Asst. Treasurer 

 

Volunteer Activity: 
The Friends of the Library 2012 Book Sale volunteer hours consisted of Friends of the Library members, our   

community friends, schoolchildren, local businesses, students, hospitals and our relatives. 

 

Total volunteer hours logged for sorting books year round at The Sorting House on 10th Street, packing, loading 

and working at the Spring and Fall Book Sales at the Ranch amounted to 9,032 hours. The 2012 Book Sales were 

the most financially successful in the Friends’ history. Online sales amounted to $3,165. Expenses totaled $4,112. 

Total net sales for 2012 were $50,664. 

 

The Loveland Loves To Read committee invited Alexander McCall Smith from Scotland to be the guest author 

for 2012. An afternoon reception for sponsors of the event was held at the library to meet the renowned author; he 

then entertained over 800 fans at the Roberta Price Auditorium in the evening. This was indeed a memorable 

event for our library. Forty volunteers worked 456 hours to make this event possible. 

 

In its tenth year, the SweetNight Celebration entertained 180 people at the Chilson Senior Center. The silent     

auction netted over $3,000. Improved lighting and newly purchased decorations enhanced the event. Eighty-nine 

SweetNight volunteers worked 526 hours to make this a memorable celebration for the Sweetheart City. 

 

The Loveland Lights Celebration in its seventh year was truly a celebration! The two-day holiday event, held 

every year on the first weekend in December, proved to be another milestone in Friends’ history. Attendance dou-

bled the normal weekend patron count at the library – 2,013 visitors on Saturday and 948 visitors on Sunday. 

Adults and children made gingerbread houses. One hundred and fifty children took part in the “Find the Christmas 

Stocking” contest. Musical groups entertained, baked goods were sold and cooking demonstrations for special 

holiday foods were featured. A model railroad layout delighted children. Wood carvers, adult speakers and a chil-

dren’s church choir amid beautifully decorated Christmas trees made for a great weekend at the library. Forty  

volunteers dedicated 426 hours to make this holiday library tradition possible. 
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President’s Annual Report 
(Continued) 

 

It is to the great credit of all of the Friends’ volunteers 

and sponsors that all four fund-raising efforts for the 

library turned a profit in 2012. 

  

In addition to the fund-raising events, FOLPL  

organization achieved the following in 2012: 

  

 Changes were made to the FOL By-Laws to 

streamline policies and procedures. 

 An in-house computer expert was hired to      

support our recently launched website. 

 An Art Selection Committee was formed in   

partnership with the Library Advisory  

 Board to select artwork to be exhibited in  

 the cabinet display cases in the Galleria.  

 Computer, desk and software were purchased 

  for the Friends’ office in the Library. 

 The Need to Know newsletter was sent out         

bi-monthly via regular mail and email. 

 

Funding was provided by the Friends of the  

Library Foundation for the Loveland Public Library  

in 2012 for: 

  

 a Capital Campaign Major Donors’  

 Reception held in the library 

 the “Grand Re-Opening” and week-long  

 celebration events at the library 

 the Richard Schilling Art Show in  

 partnership with the Museum Gallery 

 Willa Cather events in partnership with  

 the Rialto Theater 

 programs in the Children’s Department  

 benefitting 5,232 children 

 registration fees for the Loveland Public  

 Librarians attending the Colorado  

 Association of Libraries Convention  

 a catered lunch for visiting library directors  

 who toured our newly renovated and  

 expanded library 

 

 

 

Friends’ Funding in 2012 
(Continued) 

 

 the cost of the Scott Freeman mural,  

 Loveland Mosaic, for the second floor of the  

 Library, shared with the Library Advisory 

 Board  

The Children’s Summer Reading Program with 

1,675 children participating 

 
In 2012, the Friends of the Loveland Public Library  

contributed to the support of: 

 

 the Loveland Choral Society 

  the Performing Arts Society Bravo Series  

  the Loveland Chamber of Commerce 

 Downtown Loveland Association 

 

 

 

The Friends of the Loveland Public Library 

Financial Report for 2012: 

  

  

2012 Income 

   
Donations   $11,190 

Memberships   $ 5,545 

Special Event Fundraisers (net) $61,558 

 

  Total  $78,293 
  

2012 Expenses 

 
Library Program Support  $43,806 

Membership Expenses  $ 2,688 

Community Outreach  $19,609 

Administration   $ 4,470  

  

  Total  $70,573 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted by: Gemmy Brown,  

President, 2012 

2013 Loveland Loves to Read Author Event 

  
 

Celebrating ten years of Loveland Loves to Read, the committee has selected Crooked Letter, 

Crooked Letter as the 2013 community-read book. The author, Tom Franklin, will be speaking in 

the Rialto Theater on September 20th at 7:00 p.m. Watch the Friends’ website for additional  

information and events celebrating Crooked Letter, Crooked Letter. 
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Library News 

 
Wanted: Citizen Interested in 

Advising Library  

There is still one vacancy on the 

Library Board, a volunteer advi-

sory board that provides guidance 

to the Library Director and City 

Council on library  policies,     

operations and future planning. If 

interested in applying for this posi-

tion that expires in December 

2013, contact Rochelle in the City   

Manager’s office,  962-2303. 

 

Message from Marcia  

While we usually focus on upcom-

ing library events, this is also a 

good time to mention some of the 

new or enhanced on-going       

services at the library.   

 

Some changes to our main com-

puter system now allow customers 

to place holds on items listed as 

available in the catalog. Holds can 

be placed on an available item just 

as you did before with items that 

were checked out. Staff will pull 

items daily and customers will get 

an email notice when the items are 

ready on the hold shelf. This may 

take some time so customers 

should not expect to find the    

requested item on the hold shelf 

until the notice is generated. When 

checking the catalog from outside 

the library, customers can now pay 

fines by credit card online so they 

are not blocked from renewing, 

placing holds or accessing data-

bases. Persons without a library 

card can now apply for a tempo-

rary card online to place holds and 

access external databases. When 

you come in with proof of current 

address, a permanent card will be 

issued that will provide access to 

all library services. 

 

Customers who need to borrow 

books from other libraries can now 

initiate requests online, without 

having to come into the library to 

complete the request form. The 

form is on the library’s website at 

http://libra.loveland.lib.co.us/

screens/ill.html. The library is a 

partner in SWIFT, a state interli-

brary loan system. For information 

about interlibrary loan, contact 

962-2588. 

 

This has been a frustrating year for 

taxpayers seeking income tax 

forms. The library continues to be 

the only place in Loveland that 

provides free federal and state 

income tax forms and the staff has 

fielded many questions about the 

delays in receiving the federal 

forms and instruction booklets. 

While library staff cannot answer 

specific tax questions, they will 

assist in locating the needed     

information here or online. 

 

The City’s Visual Arts Commis-

sion and The Art in Public Places 

program have placed seven two-

dimensional art pieces in the    

library’s Galleria. These paintings, 

all by Colorado artists, will be on 

display through November. The 

Library’s Art Selection Committee 

will be placing four quarterly   

exhibits in the glass display cases 

in the Galleria this year. Sculp-

tures by Rosetta and photographs 

by Jamie Bolane and Kent      

Gunnufson are on display in 

March. A new show will be on 

display in April with an artists’ 

reception on Friday, April 12 from 

6:00 – 7:30 p.m. during         

downtown’s Night on the Town. 

 

The library has a large glass case 

in the Galleria where individuals 

and organizations may display 

collections or artifacts for one 

month. If you are interested in 

sharing your objects, contact Joan 

in Customer Service for more in-

formation. Recent exhibits have 

included a PEZ collection, arrow-

heads, model trains and teddy 

bears. A new display case in the 

Children’s Division will display 

collections from local children too.  

Master Gardeners Spring Series 

Wednesdays, March 6, 13, 20 & 

27, 11:30 a.m. - 12:30 p.m. 

CSU Extension Service Master 

Gardeners will once again kickoff 

the gardening season with noon-

time programs on topics relevant 

to local gardening. The first     

program, Plant Ornamentals and 

Eat Them, Too!, will be presented 

by Charlene Barr. Choosing the 

Correct Shrub for Your Landscape 

will be taught by Susan Bonsall on 

March 13. Herb gardening will be 

featured on March 20 and the 

very important 

topic, Using 

Water Efficiently 

in Your      

Landscape, will 

be taught by Dr. 

Tony Koski on 

March 27. For 

more information, contact Bobbi 

at 962-2401. 

 

Outsmarting Investment Fraud 

Tuesday, March 19,                 

6:30-7:30 p.m. 

This class presented by Shelley 

Polansky from the Better Business 

Bureau Foundation will help    

patrons to understand investment 

fraud risk factors, the psychology 

behind a scam and how to        

recognize the persuasion tactics 

used by fraudsters. Participants 

will also learn what they can to do 

to prevent investment fraud.    

Information: 962-2402. 

 

Mango Language  

Thursday, March 21,               

6:30-7:30 p.m. 

Mango Language Database is a 

free language-learning tool offered 

online and in a mobile application 

format. Users can learn conversa-

tion skills in 38 foreign languages 

& 16 English as a second language 

courses. Students will learn how to 

access the database from home 

and get an overview on how to use 

it via videos, class handouts and a 

brief practice session. 962-2402. 
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Keeping Up with Technology 
Loveland Public Library’s iLearn 

Technology is proud to introduce 

two new classes, Google       

Documents and Sheets, and 

Google Presentations. These   

supplement the ongoing Computer 

Basics, Word, Excel, PowerPoint 

and Gmail classes that are       

regularly offered free of charge. 

 

Google Documents and Sheets will 

debut on Wednesday, March 6,                   

9:30-11:30 a.m. In this class    

students will learn to create, edit 

and print  documents using the 

built-in word processor and 

spreadsheet programs. In addition, 

students will learn the power of 

built-in collaboration features to 

work on documents with selected 

people. Explore the powerful  

functions of Google Drive to   

organize, access and share         

documents from any computer,   

all using free Google accounts. 

Google Presentations will debut 

on Monday, March 18, 1-3 p.m. 

Google Presentations is a free 

slideshow presentation program 

that can be accessed through a 

Google account. In this class   

students will learn to create, edit 

and share slide presentations for 

educational, entertainment or  

business uses.  

 

 Both of these new classes      

require registration. There will 

be time given at the beginning of 

class to setup Google accounts for 

students who do not have them. 

For questions call Library      

Technology, 962-2599. To register 

online visit:                              

http://lovelandpubliclbrary.       

eventbrite.com. 

 

 

 

 

Free Online Money              

Management Tools   

 Tuesday, April 16,                   

6:30 -7:30 p.m. Managing your 

money well does not mean you 

have to be a financial wizard or 

hire a money manager. Learn how 

to sharpen your money manage-

ment skills by using one of the 

many free tools available online. 

Once you start, you won’t be able 

to live without them. Presentation 

by Tegan Hollen, Make Change 

NoCo. 962-2402. 

 

Digital Business Reference 101  

Thursday April 18, 6:30 –7:30 

p.m. Starting a small business? 

Are you a business consultant? 

Are you a nonprofit looking for 

financial support? This hour long 

class will give an overview of 

Loveland Public Library’s free 

online     resources that can help 

users write a business plan,      

research industry information, 

access the most  recent NOLO 

eBooks on all business topics, and 

find local non-profit grant        

opportunities. 962-2402. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Kevin Cook’s Nature Series 

Grows  

First Tuesday of each Month,  

noon-1 p.m. & First Wednesday,  

6 -7 p.m. After close to twenty 

years, Kevin Cook’s Noontime 

Nature series finally outgrew the 

Gertrude Scott Meeting Room. 

Now the Friends of the Library 

Foundation is funding a repeat 

show on the following Wednesday 

evening at 6 p.m. that we’re     

calling Nighttime Nature. The 

theme this year is Colorado Birds 

and each month Cook will be   

discussing a bird chosen for its           

connection to landscape and   

lifescape. Topics: March 5 & 6 

The Master of Cute: Mountain 

Chickadee and April 2 & 3 The 

Master of Survival: House Spatsy. 

For information: 962-2401.  
 

Documentaries @ the Library 

The Man Who Stopped the Desert 

Thursday, March 28,               

6:00- 7:30 p.m.  

Meet Yacouba Sawadogo, a   

humble farmer from Burkina Faso 

in Africa, who singlehandedly 

fights against desertification to 

save his community from hunger. 

  

Terra Antarctica: Rediscovering 

the Seventh Continent Thursday, 

April 25, 6:00- 7:30 p.m.  

Jon Bowermaster, filmmaker and 

adventurer, explores the rapidly 

changing Antarctic ice sheet that 

holds approximately 70% of the 

earth’s fresh water. Jon shines a 

light on the impact of global 

warming on this remote continent 

and the world’s oceans.  

 

Enjoy some popcorn while   

watching these thoughtful and 

inspiring documentaries! For more 

information: 962-2402. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pet Seniorhood  

Third Wednesday of each Month, 

6:30 - 7:30  p.m. 

Veterinarian Kathleen Cooney will 

present monthly talks about      

understanding your aging pet.  The 

programs will address how pet 

owners can help their animals age 

gracefully. Participants are asked 

not to bring their pets. For more 

information contact Bobbi at the 

library, 962-2401, or Cooney at 

http://hometoheaven.net. 
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Loveland Loves Origami  

First Thursday of month,              

 1 –2 p.m., First Saturday of 

Month, 11:00 a.m.-noon. Retired 

teacher Janet Deen will be     

teaching the Japanese paper    

folding craft for adults and ages 8 

and up with an adult. Participants 

should bring colored paper cut in 

5.5 inch squares.  

Information: 962-2401. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Is Tatting a Lost Art?            

Saturdays, March 23 & April 27, 

10-11 a.m. Tatting is a technique 

for handcrafting a particularly 

durable lace constructed by a se-

ries of knots and loops. Tatting 

can be used to make lace edging as 

well as doilies, collars, necklaces,     

bracelets, and other decorative 

pieces. No supplies are required. 

Appropriate for ages 10 (with  

attending adult) and up. 962-2401. 

 

Fun for Kids & Families 

Whenever there are no school 

days, the children’s division has 

planned special events called 

School Out Science. On March 8, 

Shelley Aschenbrenner will     

present The Science of Bike     

Helmet Safety at 3 p.m.          

April 1 – 6 during the Thompson 

School   District’s Spring Break, 

there will be daily activities for 

children and families at Loveland 

Public Library. School Out      

Science will also be presented 

from 3-4 p.m. 

on April 1.  

 

 

                       

 

From 10-11 a.m. on Tuesday, 

April 2,  Paintbox Theater, a   

program of Front Range         

Community College, will present 

Seuss on the Loose, an interactive 

theater experience for families. On 

April 3 , Wii Sports will be     

available from 2-4 p.m. and on 

April 4,  puzzles, blocks and    

science activities will be available 

in the reading room from 1-4 p.m. 

From 1-4 p.m. on Saturday, April 

6, Legoguy Curtis Monk will    

present Cogs & Clockwork, the 

history of Technic and moveable 

Lego pieces and a hands-on   

workshop for ages 8 and up. 

 

Other activities including story-

times, parent playgroups, Tiny 

Trekkers, Knitting Club, Brick-

masters Lego Club and Waggin’ 

Tales are listed on the web       

calendar at http://

www.cityofloveland.org/

index.aspx?page=1096  and on the 

enclosed calendar. For more    

information call 962-2587. 

 

Friendship Train  

Thursday, March 21, 6-7 p.m. 

Suzanne Wingfield will present a 

program on the Friendship Train, 

America's answer to helping 

Europe after World War II. In 

1947, journalist Drew Pearson 

asked Americans to donate food to 

send to Europe and Americans 

responded by filling the Friendship 

Train. This talk is appropriate for 

families with children age 6 and 

older as well as history buffs of all 

ages. In the spirit of giving,     

attendees are asked to bring a   

donation for the House of 

Neighborly Service. 962-2548. 

 

Adult Book Discussion Groups  

Tuesday, March 5, 9 a.m. &         

7 p.m. and Wednesday, March 6,     

9 a.m. 

At the March meetings, we will 

discuss William Faulkner’s As I 

Lay Dying, a novel about a    

promise made and kept. The object 

of this darkly 

comic journey 

across Missis-

sippi is the  

burial of Addie 

Bundren, the 

wife and mother 

of the traveling 

family: time counts! Faulkner won 

the Nobel Prize in 1949. 

 

Tuesday, April 2, 9 a.m. & 7 p.m. 

and Wednesday, April 3, 9 a.m. 

Our April selection is Dorothy 

Canfield’s The Home-Maker, a 

novel about role reversal. An   

accident forces Lester to give up 

his job and become the home-

maker, while his wife happily goes 

off to her new job in sales. The 

story, published in 1924, is vivid,   

poignant and ahead of its time. 

 

New participants are always    

welcome. For more information:    

962-2402. 

 

Introduction to Genealogy    

with Pat Johnson                         

March 23, 9:15 a.m.– 12:15 p.m. 

This free class presented by the 

Larimer County Genealogical  

Society will illustrate how and 

where beginning genealogists can 

successfully start their research. 

Use of various free internet web-

sites and library resources will be 

discussed. Register at 

www.lcgsco.org. 

 

Volunteers from the Larimer 

County Genealogical Society are 

available in the Colwell Local 

History and Genealogy Room to 

assist with family history research 

every Thursday afternoon from     

1 – 5 p.m. 
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Teen Tech & More in the teenseen 

 
March 10 – 16 is Teen Tech Week in libraries across the country. Visit the library for a QR Code Scavenger Hunt 

that week. Other great activities, with and without technology, will be presented in the teenseen.  

 

Popular local author Carrie Vaughn, creator of the novel Steel, will visit on Wednesday, March 27.   

 

Teens will learn to make noodle monsters on March 5 and decoupage clipboards on April 30.  

 

Find out what all the “Cluck” is about on National Poultry Day on March 19 and celebrate St. Patrick’s Day on 

March 15.  

 

Show up with a Poem in Your Pocket on April 18 to receive a treat and be entered into a drawing for a prize.  

 

Details of these and other teen programs are available at 962-2548, at http://www.cityofloveland.org/index.aspx?

page=414 or by visiting the teen Facebook page. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    National Library Week—April 14-20, 2013 

 

In Memory of Laura Krebill 

 
Friends of the Library Board member Laura Krebill passed away suddenly and unexpectedly in January. She was 

hard-working and dedicated; a major contributor to so many of our programs and activities. Laura  headed up the 

Gingerbread Challenge, worked on Sweet Night and supported  our Capital Campaign. She was a master story-

teller, a lover of animals, and a faithful friend. Most of all, we will miss her warm smile and easy-going spirit. 
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 AT  Y O U R  M A I L I N G  L A B E L  

The date on the label is the expiration date of your membership in The Friends. We normally send the newsletter as a 

courtesy for several months after your membership expires. If your membership has expired or will expire soon, use the 

form on the inside to renew. If there is no date, we invite you to join us. Thanks for supporting The Friends. 

F R I E N D S  O F  T H E  L I B R A R Y :  

It is the mission of this organization to support the Loveland Public Library’s work as the in-

formation center of the community by advocating for the public support and use of the library, 

by generating current and long-term funding, and by developing volunteer involvement. 

The Friends of the Loveland Public Library Foundation Inc. 

300 N. Adams Avenue, Loveland, CO 80537     Voice Mailbox: 970.962.2712 

Website: www.friendsofthelovelandlibrary.org     Email: info@friendsofthelovelandlibrary.org 

The City of Loveland is committed to providing an equal opportunity for citizens and does not discriminate on the basis of 

disability, race, color, national origin, religion, sexual orientation or gender. The City will make reasonable accommoda-

tions for citizens in accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act. For more information, please contact the City’s 

ADA Coordinator at bettie.greenberg@cityofloveland.org  or 970-962-3319. 


